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Dear Committee Members: 

 

I am writing to tell you how troubled I am by all the drug use and deaths going on in 

the Portland Metro Area.  

I am also writing to voice my support for HB 4002, an effort to clamp down on illegal 

and legal drug use. 

I opposed Measure 110 when it first came out and I still oppose it.  HB 4002 should 

help to mitigate against 

it.   

 

Please support HB 4002!  It will be good for Portland Metro and Oregon as a whole. 

 

Thank you very much, 

 

Walt Christen 

Hillsboro, Oregon 


